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One private aide in IL tested positive. There is currently 1 employee that tested positive in IL and 1 in SNF.

We are holding off on opening communal dining until after the new year. We will offer outdoor dining on Thanksgiving Day. The sides of the tents will come off to allow air flow, larger tables will be brought in. We will add every precaution available to make dining safe. We encourage you to dine in groups of 1 or 2 – spouses dine together.

If you plan to go out with family members during Thanksgiving, we encourage you not to go out but it is your decision to make. 

The Employee Appreciation Gift Fund is still open. We thank everyone for their contribution. It means so much to the employees.
As a reminder the Town Hall meeting is scheduled this Thursday on Channel 909 at noon.

Resident patio furniture was placed outside over the weekend. If we missed an apartment please contact the Concierge Desk at 561-609-4020.

We will host a Food Drive on Friday, November 27th from 1 - 3pm. 

Construction is scheduled to begin today, November 16th at the Pre-Function Dining Room.

Please wear your name tags to get to know new residents. Many name tags are faded and we will look into replacing your name tags. New ribbon for new residents and ambassador members. 

Thankful trees are located in the Great Room/Lobby. We ask that you complete a tag sent to you with something you are thankful for and place on the tree. The Thankful Trees are open to employees as well.

Resident Questions:
1. Where are all of the shopping carts? Can we get more?
A.  We hope carts are not located in resident apartments. Please leave in hallway when finished or call the Concierge Desk for pick-up. 
2. The South garage looks horrible. Is there anything that we can do.
A. Yes – we will look into storing items and cleaning up. The Plant Operations team will come in on a day to organize and clean up, sell certain items, etc.
We will then pressure wash the garage, repaint, etc.
This will most likely happen after the new year.

Fob access closest to the Model Apartment in the North Garage is currently active. We are following up with a thermometer in this location next.
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